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December 31, 2020

Oregon Public Utility Commission
201 High St. SE, Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-3398

RE: Silv Communication Inc. "(SILV") OPUC ID No.: 8319 Requesting Cancellation of
All Operating Certificates of Convenience and Authority.

Dear Commission,

It is with sincere regret that we inform you that Silv Communication Inc. "(SILV") will be
closing permanently at the end of January of 2021 due to the present circumstances
that our Nation is facing with this pandemic.

SILV hereby respectfully request that the Company's Certificate of Authority to be
Withdrawn. SILV had made an affirmative business decision to cease offering its no-
facilities-based interexchange telecommunication services to the public of Oregon.
SILV no longer service any Oregon subscriber. No members of the public will be
adversely impacted by SILV's withdrawal of service.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. After January 31, 2021 SILV will no longer
be receiving mail to the address below, all communication regarding this matter should
be address via email at siivcomm@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Sk. Golam Ahia, President

3435 Wilshire Blvd. Suite 2605 Los Angeles, California 90010
Telephone: (213) 908-2022 Facsimile: (213) 381-7711
Email: silvcomm@yahoo.com




